Jones, William V., EMNRD

From: jamesbruc@acl.com

Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 9:20 AM
To: Jones, William V., EMNRD

Cc: Wesley Ingram@blm.gov

Subject: Re: 10-28 OCD Hearing

Yes, that's correct. | am sending out notice this week. The BLM is not being ignored.
Jim

----- Original Message----- .

From: Jones, William V., EMNRD, EMNRD <William.V.Jones@state.nm.us>
To: jamesbruc <jamesbruc@aol.com>

Sent: Mon, Oct 4, 2010 9:09 am

Subject: FW: 10-28 OCD Hearing

Looks like Lime Rock and Agua Sucia?

————— Original Message-----

From: Wesley Ingram@blm.gov [mailto:Wesley Ingram@blm.gov]
Sent: Saturday, October 02, 2010 4:13 PM

To: Jones, William V., EMNRD

Cc: Jay Spielman@blm.gov

Subject: Re: 10-28 OCD Hearing

Will,

Case 14564 - the BLM has received no information on this pressure
maintenance project.

Case 14563 - although the BLM has no leases in the project area, they do
have a lease bordering the project area. The BLM has not received
notice

of this project.

Any information would be beneficial.

Thanks, Wesley
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